
 

 

           25-06-2022 

 To,  

     Sr Dr Asha Thomas 

    Assistant Professor 

    Department of Chemistry 

    Providance Women’s college 

    Kozhikode, Kerala 

 

 Respected Sister, 

  I hereby express my sincere gratitude for guiding our M.Sc Chemistry student, Vinitha Celine 

Pinto for her project work on corrosion inhibition study. We are happy that despite your busy schedule you 

have found time to guide her successfully. We greatly appreciate and look forward to your continued support. 

            

  

 

Thanking You,                       

          Your’s Faithfully, 

                                         

                                                                                                                 
    

     

 

         


